
 
 

 
 
 

“Nationally Accredited” 
 

  

ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
  

March 17, 2023 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
MINUTES 

  
The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 
 
In attendance were David Hyder, Eva Hansen, Megan Hauser, Dan Schultz, Nicole Kott 
Absent: Kim Gardner, Laura Turner, Chad Carver, Corey Johnson,  
 
Luke Kinsland, Director, is the assigned staff for the Advisory meeting.  
 
  
New Business: 
• Luke provided and update on the all-abilities playground drainage repairs. Repairs are complete. 
• The quarterly report was reviewed.  
• Two recreation grants have been awarded. One is for $8,000 from Kiwanis to upgrade the fencing at the all-

abilities playground. The other is $30,000 for fishing access areas from the Pigeon River Fund.  
• Programs Supervisor, Sam Dunbar, informed us that he will be leaving by June 9. We will hire a replacement 

when we have qualified applicants. 
• Our new Aquatics Supervisor, Wes, is doing great and we are seeing an increase in guard applications. 
• Town Council will probably approve the new budget soon, the recreation dept will have new fees for Town 

residents and non-residents.  
• We discussed advisory commission vacancies and who may be possibly interested in serving.  
• David made a motion that we adjourn the meeting, Dan seconded the motion.  
 
 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:08 pm. 
 
Chair’s signature__________________________ 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Luke Kinsland, Director 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Waynesville Parks and Recreation 
Department 

550 Vance Street 
Waynesville, NC 28786 

 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

           Eva Hansen



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


